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Miss Hallie Waugh 
Is Bride Of 
Milton M. Dimmette 
Cards Of much interest have 

been Issued herd and read as fol- 
lows: "Mrs. Nathan Harris Waugh 
announces the marriage of her 
daughter, Hallie Isabella, to Mr. 
Milton McNeill Dimmette, on Sat- 
urday, the twenty-ninth of July, 
nineteen hundred and fifty. First 
Baptist Church, North Wilkesboro, 
North Carolina." "At home after 
August seventh, 1216 F Street, 
North Wilkesboro, North Caro- 
lina." 

Dr. John T. Wayland, pastor of 
the bride, heard the vows at four 
o'clock using the ring ceremony 
in the presence of immediate fam- 
ily members. Baskets of white 
gladlloi and fern formed a love- 
ly nuptial setting. 
The bride entered the church 

with her brother, Bruce Howell 
Waugh, who gave her in marriage, 
nd the groom entered with Claude 

C. Caudill, who served as best 
man. 

For her nuptials the bride was 

becomingly attired in a navy blue 
faille suit, a blue velvet hat, an 

original by Arnold Gottlieb, and 
blue and white accessories. She 

wore a white orchid, and her only 

ornament wag her maternal 

grandmother's' pearl brooch. 

Following the ceremony Mr. and 

Mrs. Claude C. Caudlll, cousins of 

the bridegroom, received at their 

home honoring the bridal couple. 
At the close of the reception the 

bride and groom left for their 

wedding trip through Western 

North Carolina and points in Ten- 

nessee. 

Mrs. Dlmmette, daughter of 

Mrs. Nathan Harris Waugh, of 

this city and the late Mr. Waugh, 
attended La Grange College at La 

Grange, Ga., and the Appalachian 
State Teachers College at Boone, 

and now holds a position with the 

Meadows Mill Comapny in North 
Wilkesboro. 

Mr. Dimmette, son of Mrs. C. C. 

Dlmmette, of Washington, D. C., 
and the late W. A. Dimmette, is a 

grandson Of the late Rev. and 

Mrs. Milton McNeill, of Wilkes- 

boro. He attended Wake Forest 
College, the University of Texas, 
and George Washington Univer- 

sity at Washington, D. C., and 
Is now connected with the Prank 
Crow Company, of this city. Dur- 
ing World War II he served with 
the Navy for four years. 

The Reception 
Receiving at the reception with 

the hosts and the bridal couple 
i were Mr. and Mrs. C. C. Dlmmette 
and other near relaitves. On one 
end Of the dining table, which was 
Bpread with an imported lace 

cloth from Czechoslovakia, was 

the punch bowl, and at the other 

was the three-tiered wedding cake, 
topped with a miniature bride and 
groom. A crystal bowl of white 
flowers and greenery about which 
white candles gleamed In crystal 
holders formed a lovely center- 

piece for the table. A green and 
white note was furthered in the 
decorations for the dining room, 
while elsewhere about the home 

mixed flowers were used. 

After the bridal couple cut the 
first slice of cake, It was finish- 

ed by Mrs. Everett Hayes, a cou- 
sin of the. groom. Miss Beth 
.Hlnes poured punch, and her mo- 
ther, Mrs. John D. Hlnes, assist- 

ed Mrs. Caudill In serving nuts, 
sandwiches, and green and white 

mints. Good-byes were said to 

Mrs. Walter Jones, aunt of the 

bride, and Mr. and Mrs. Bruce 

Waugh. 
Relatives from out Of town at-> 

tending the wedding and recep- 

tion were Mr. and Mrs. C. C. Dlm- 

mette, Mr. Claude Chester, Jr., 
and Miss Patricia Ann Hauser, all 

of Washington, D. C., Mrs. John D. 
Hlnes and daughters, Misses Beth 
and Martha'Hlnee, of Arlington, 
Va., Miss Elsie Shields, Hyatts- 
ville, Md., and Mrs. Mattle Hol- 

brook, of Traphill. 

Mrs. A. F. Kilby 
Idlewise Hostess 
Idlewise club members and 

three additional guests, Mrs. E. D. 

Pitcher, Miss Gladys Lomax, and 
Miss Ruby Blackburn, were de- 

lightfully entertained Friday even- 
ing by Mrs. A. F. Kilby at her 

home on Sixth Street. Bridge was 
played at three tables, and at the 

close of play the hostess served 

a salad course followed by sweets. 

High and low score prizes in the 

game were awarded to Mrs. Pit- 

cher and Mrs. Edna Gambill, and 
Mrs. Chal McNeil won the bingo 
award. Mixed summer blossoms 
made a colorful setting for the 

guests. 

Miss Mable Hendren 

Bridge Club Hostess 
Miss Mabel Hendren was hostess 

to the members of her bridge club 
at her home in Wilkesboro Tues- 

day evening. The game, played at 
two tables, was followed by an ice 
course. Mrs. N. O. Smoak received 
the award for high score, and Mrs. 
A. C. Payne, of Rural Hall, who 
was visiting with her sister, Miss 
Hendren, was remembered with a 

gift. Mixed garden flowers decor- 
ated the home. 

Wilabri Club Met 
With Mrs. Norman 
Three tables of bridge were in 

play Thursday evening when Mrs. 
Edison Norman entertained for 

the members of the Wilabri bridgt 
club at her home in Wilkesboro. 
Prizes were awarded to Mrs. Ray 
Kennedy for top score and to Mrs. 
Yale Miller for bingo. Mrs. L. B. 

Waites, a visitor of the club, was 
remembered with a guest prize. 
When cards were, laid aside the 

hostess served a dessert course. 

Nichols-Mayes 
Engagement 
Announced 
Mr. and Mrs. Roscoe Nichols, of 

Wilkesboro, announce the 

engagement of their daughter, 
Delia Dean, to Wayne M. Mayes, 
son Of Mr. and Mrs. John B. 

Mayes, of North Wilkesboro. 

Mrs. Johnson Sanders 

Bridge Club Hostess 
Mrs. Johnson Sanders had 

guests for two tables Of bridge 
when she entertained for the 

members of the Pastime club at 

her home in Wilkesboro Monday 
evening. Mrs. Robert Gambill re- 

ceived the award for high score 
and also held the traveler's prize, 
Mrs. Bob Kite was the winner in 

bingo, and .the guest prize was 

won by Mrs. J. W. Powell. Other 
visitor of the club was Mrs. I. 

L. Grogan. Refershmenta followed 

play. 
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Cuba still has 400,000 tons of 
Sugar in U. S. reserve and other 

supplies which could be sent in if 
needed. 


